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Hong Kong Chinese Women'S Club College

Dear Principal,
Appreciation Lunch for School Principals
Greetings from City University of Hong Kong (CityU)!

On behalf of the University, | am writing to cordially invite you to join a lunch reception specially hosted for
school principals:

Date: Monday, 21 May 2018
Time: 12:00 noon —2:00 p.m.
Venue: Connie Fan Multi-media Conference Room,

4/F, Cheng Yick-Chi Building, City University of Hong Kong

As a young, dynamic university, CityU has made great strides in pursuing excellence in professional
education and research in recent years. We are among the top 50 universities in the world according to the
2018 QS World University Rankings. Our commitment to providing the best professional education to our
students has been recognised by the University Grants Committee (UGC) through our winning the 2017 UGC
Teaching Award.

We strongly believe that forging a closer partnership with our important stakeholders will enable us to
better meet the future higher education needs of Hong Kong. In the past years, your school has been
sending students to our freshman class, and our teachers have thoroughly enjoyed having them. The
following former students of your school have been placed on the Dean’s List, in recognition of their
achieving a Semester Grade Point Avearge of 3.7 (equivalent of A- grade) or above:

CHOW, Chun Wai Dean’s List of College of Business
HEQ, Ching Fung Dean’s List of College of Business

The lunch reception would he a great opportunity for us to express our appreciation for the hardwork that
your school has devoted in the learning journey of these students. We would also cherish the chance to
have a two-way dialogue with our important partners from the secondary schools, learn from you first-hand
about the needs of the younger generation of students, and share with you the important developments of
CityU in the coming years. If you have time to stay after the lunch, we would also be pleased to take you
around the campus.




